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               Topaz News  

Dear All,  

 

Learning  

Our PE has had a space theme this week. We have been jumping in craters, balancing, climbing up and 

jumping off  things in a controlled way. As well as helping us to keep fit and healthy, this also helps us 

with our reading and writing. You can support balancing and climbing with trips to the park. We have 

also loved the video clip below that we have used in the classroom. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YFe0I8kkFOg 

In maths we have used 10 frames as another way to count, develop place value and number bonding. 

We have had guided sessions each day and mastered skills in activities within the environment. Some of 

them very slimy! Ask the children for more information. 

       

Our imaginations have been running wild with our alien designs. We have designed and written about our 

own aliens and are now painting large ones for the classroom linking our painting and collage skills 

  

Star gazing 

We are looking forward to star gazing next Friday evening from 5.15 – 7pm. Look for the slip in the book-

bag and send back so that we can make final arrangements.  

Kind regards, 

      Sally Windmill 
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